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PERSONALLY FROM THE PASTOR 

As we continue to work our way through the liturgical year, we are now in the season of Pentecost. This 

season in the church calender marks the birth of the Church with the arrival of the Holy Spirit. This is a 

time for us to embrace the teaching of the church and to go deepter into the truths of God’s saving events 

in history. It serves as a reminder that we need the presence of the Holy Spirit more than ever! 

 

As the year marches on and summer activities get into full swing, I want to encourage you to make 

participation in the church operation and activities a priority.  

 

We are so excited about our Vacation Bible School! (You are welcome to come spend some time with 

our children.) 

 
 

Humor for Baseball Season: 
 

• I wondered why the baseball kept getting bigger and 

bigger. Then it hit me. 

• What did the baseball glove say to the ball? “Catch ya 

later!” 

• Why are frogs good baseball players? Because they’re good 

at catching flies. 

• Why did Cinderella get kicked off the baseball team? 

She ran away from the ball. 
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THANK YOU 

Thanks for all of the contributions for A Hand from Jason! Bags will be handed out during June for your 

distribution from your vehicles. Each family will receive one bag for their vehicle. 

Thanks in advance to Teresa Crane and all of the VBS volunteers! 

MUSIC AND CHILDREN’S MINISTRY UPDATE 

Happy summertime everyone! I absolutely love this time of the year when we can all get outside to get 

some sunshine. It truly makes me happy and gives me a ton of energy. I love seeing Colorado turn green 

again, even if it is short lived!  

  

Vacation Bible School time is almost here, and we have all been planning for months for this fun, game-

themed three-day adventure. The dates are June 11-13 from 6:00-8:00 pm at the church. We would love 

to have your help with snack donations. The board is located right outside of the sanctuary. If you could 

bring your snacks by the morning of June 13th, that would be so helpful. Thank you for your generosity!  

  

I absolutely love working with the children of the church. We always have a fun time on Wednesday 

evenings and Sunday mornings playing games, eating snacks, singing songs, and learning how to love 

Jesus and each other. My goal is to listen to the children to see what they would like best to do during our 

time together. It is important to make this a fun time so that they will want to come back and will make 

sure to tell their friends to come join us!  

  

Thank you for your love and generosity. You are always a blessing to all of us. 

 

God bless! 
 

Dr. Teresa Crane, D.M.A. 
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JUNE 
A YEAR WITH JESUS DEVOTIONAL 

June: 4, 11, 18, 25 

Sunday, June 4 
 

We collect Pocket Change offerings on the first Sunday of every month 
and use the money given to this program to promote and purchase 
materials for the church. 

9:30 am Worship 

11:30 am Elders’ Meeting 

Tuesday mornings 8:30 am Men’s Bible Study—Gospel of Mark—meeting at IHOP at 
221 W. 104th Ave., Northglenn. See Steve Cancino for more 
information. 

Wednesday, June 7 
and 14 

6:30 pm Wolf Thompson and Missy Luzzi are leading a book study on 
C.S. Lewis’ classic, Mere Christianity. Contact Wolf and 
Missy for more information. 

Sunday, June 11 9:30 am Worship Service  

Saturday, June 17 12:00 – 
2:00 pm 

Lessons in Grief Group--please bring a sack lunch with you. 
Contact Judy Clay, Sharon Keel, or Kay Stevens for more 
information. 

Sunday, June 18 9:30 am Worship Service and recognition of the Dads in our lives 

Wednesday, June 21  
6:00 pm 
6:30 pm 

Adult Bible Study and Youth Group Resume 
Potluck dinner (bring main, side, or dessert dish to share) 
Adult Bible Study, and Youth Group 

Sunday, June 25 
 

9:30 am Worship  

11:30 pm Evangelism and Missions, and Worship Ministry Team 
Meetings 

Tuesday, June 27 9:30 am Church Women United—join the ladies of our church and 
other local churches as they create items to give to local 
care centers. 

 

 


